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Central Virginia Electric Cooperative Voltage 
Conversion Project 
 
 [Lovingston, VA] – Central Virginia Electric Cooperative (CVEC) has been 

working on a series of power system upgrades in the Cunningham area and along Route 

619, Ruritan Lake Roade, and Route 620, Rolling Road.  This Voltage Conversion 

project will improve service reliability and increase the capacity of the electric system by 

converting the operating voltage from 12,500 to 25,00 volts.   

Most of the preparation for this project has been done without the need to 

interrupt service to our members.  However, to complete the Voltage Conversion, CVEC 

will need to temporarily interrupt service to provide a safe work environment for line 

personnel working on this project.  CVEC had previously scheduled the outage for 

Wednesday, April 30, 2014.  Due to inclement weather, the outage has been reschedule 

for Thursday, May 1, 2014.  CVEC sent a letter notifying all members who will be 

affected by this outage. 

Central Virginia Electric Cooperative is a member-owned, not-for-profit, electric 

utility serving the rural portions of 14 Virginia counties. 
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